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Comments: In the 1990s the Caucus approved plans for a bike trail within the existing ROW along 133. This

project has become a monster! It will tear up much more land than we ever imagined with our naive vision in the

90s. The old path will now be closed in the winter to the few locals who use it. Pitkin never does anything

halfway: witness Penny Hot Springs' castle wall. Road bikers who are a danger to themselves, animals and

motorists will still be on 133 because they won't want to ride the soft surface trail up and down the mountainside.

The people who approved the trail in the 90s just wanted the road to be safe. WE are threatened with much

worse now. 17 possible bridges to disturb the ecology of the river? No thank you, Mr. Hickenlooper. 16 for 2016

was ill-conceived.


